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STATE OF FLORIDA 
COMMISSIONERS: 

J.  TERRY DEASON 
BRAULIO L. BAEZ GENERAL COUNSEL 

RUDOLPH “RUDY” BRADLEY 

LILA A. JABER, CHAIRMAN OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL 
HAROLD A. MCLEAN 

MICHAEL A. PALECKI (850) 413-4199 

August 27,2002 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
Joseph Miceli 
95 17 Gulf Shore Drive #302 
Naples, FL 34108 

Re: Docket No. 020707-SU - Application for transfer of Certificate No. 281-S from Realnor 
Hallandale, Inc. to Bonita Springs Utilities 

Dear Mr. Miceli: 

Thank you for your letter dated July 30, 2002, in which you object to the application filed 
by RealNor Hallandale, Inc. in the above-referenced docket. I briefly outlined your options as I 
discussed with your brother, Michael Miceli, on August 23,2002. 

Before acting on your letter, the Commission must know your intent regarding your 
objection to this application. If you choose to pursue the objection, a hearing will be scheduled in 
which you will be required to provide testimony and other eveidence to support your protest. 
Although the Commission allows individuals to represent themselves at hearing, you may wish to 
hire an attorney to represent you. 

On the other hand, if you do not wish to pursue a formal hearing, your letter will be placed 
in the correspondence side of the docket file in this case for informational purposes. Additionally, 
upon your request, we can send you a copy of staffs recommendation and you may address the 
Commissioners at the Agenda Conference. 

Please advise me by Monday, September 14,2002, if you intend to pursue your objection 
and wish to request a formal hearing. Your request should be made in writing and should be 
addressed to Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services, 
Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399- 
0850. If we do not hear from you by September 1.6th, we will assume that you do not wish to phsugo 
a formal hearing and your letter will be placed in the correspondence side of the docket file i’n L: th% Ir’l 
case for informational purposes. L 2 3  
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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD O A K  BOULEVARD TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-08s  
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PSC Website: http://w.cvw.floridapsc.com Internet E-mail: contact@psc.state.fl.us 
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If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (850) 413-6218. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine N. Echtemacht 
Office of the General Counsel 

KE/ 
cc: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Division of Econmic Regulation (Clapp) 
David Erwin, Esquire 
Martin Friedman, Esquire 


